
Hollywood Park Elementary School 
Technology & Internet Usage Policy 

 
 

The Sacramento City Unified School District’s Acceptable Use Policy for Technology 
Services can be read in full on the SCUSD website or in the Parents Rights and 
Responsibilities document.  Students will use technology in the classroom to 
enhance their learning and it will be used for school-related activities, projects, and 
research. 
 
Students are expected to do the following: 
 

● Visit websites directly related to their teacher’s assignments.  
 

● Create internet searches that are appropriate to their grade level assignments. 
 

● Be respectful of technology equipment in the classroom and at the school site. 
 

● Maintain the default settings for the computer control panels and desktops, 
unless given permission by their teacher to make changes. 

 
 
Students who violate this policy with have their computer and/or internet privileges 
revoked.  Use of school computers and access to the internet is a privilege. Parents 
may be liable for damages to equipment. 
 
Print Student’s Name ______________________________ 
 
Student Signature ______________________________ 
 
Parent Signature ______________________________ 
 
Grade Level __________ Teacher ____________________ 


